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Mr. Chris Brown
Human Resource Department
Acusis BPO Solutions

3269 753 Brook Avenue

Brooklyn

25th May, 2010

Dear Mr. Brown 
Thank you for your appreciation, I received your letter few days ago.

I would not have completed the assignments without the co- operation and support from the accounting department.

I hope I can keep up your expectations and keep performing like this. And wish that you will keep your faith and confidence in me for future assignments as well which will give me the much needed impetus to excel in my work.
Also, I would like to request you to tell me the areas where you think there is a scope for improvement. Please always feel free to suggest me the measures which will enhance my skills to do the job error free and your appreciation as always gives me encouragement to work better.
Looking forward to hearing from you.

Yours truly,

S.Krishnan

Accounts Executive

Good Life Means Pvt. Ltd.
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